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DEEWR Question No. EW1185_09 
 
Senator Cash asked on 26 February 2009, EEWR Hansard page 49. 
 
 
Question 
 
Have any providers indicated concerns to the department about the impact of the 
credit crunch on their being able to source funding to step up new sites? 
 
 
Answer 
 
To date, there have been no instances of employment service providers indicating 
concerns to the department about the impact of the credit crunch on their being able 
to source funding to step up new sites. 
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